
 

 

 

Mr Masterson 

I have always loved singing. I was in the school choir all the way 

through Key Stage 2 and sang at church every Sunday. It took 

me a very long time to pluck up the courage to sing on my own, 

because I always thought that I would forget the words. This 

is why I am always so amazed at the confidence of children 

here at Bursley, who regularly stand up and perform in front of 

an audience in assemblies or Christmas shows. 

 

I love to read, particularly fiction novels. I find reading for 20 

minutes before I go to sleep at night helps me to settle down 

for a good night’s sleep. I love to read for about an hour before 

I get up at weekends. 

I’ve always loved cooking and baking. In KS2, I 

had to say what I wanted to be when I grew up 

and I chose a chef. By the time I had finished 

High school, I wanted to be a teacher. I had a 

number of jobs before teaching, but finally 

became a teacher when I was 35. Being a 

teacher is as rewarding as I thought it would be. 

My love of cooking remains though.  

I hope that you will enjoy being in Y5/6 and working with myself, Mrs 

Rosillo and Mr Bond. We are very excited about the new year and working 

with you.  

I am looking forward to getting to know all the children that I have not 

previously taught and hearing all about what you have been getting up to 

away from school. 


